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1) FIAP Youth Ambassadors 

The Youth Service requests your assistance in identifying a suitable candidate to serve as the FIAP 

Youth Ambassador for your country. We are seeking individuals who are actively engaged in the field 

of photography and who have a genuine interest in supporting and empowering young photographers 

in their communities. The selected candidate should be someone who possesses excellent 

communication skills, is well-connected within the local photography community, and is passionate 

about nurturing the next generation of photographers. 

 

Criteria for nomination: 

1. Active involvement in photography-related activities. 

2. Demonstrated commitment to youth development in the field of photography. 

3. Strong connections within the local photography community. 

4. Proficiency in English language. 

5. Age between 25 and 35 years old. 

 

Please provide us with the name and contact information (email and phone number) of the nominee(s) 

who you believe embody these qualities. Nominations should be sent to youthfiap@gmail.com no 

later than June 25, 2024. 

 

2) Youth-oriented photography projects 

The Youth Service would like to inquire about any youth-oriented photography projects currently 

underway in your country. These projects could encompass a range of activities, including but not 

limited to workshops, training programs, educational initiatives, and sustainable endeavors. We are 

particularly interested in learning about projects that are sustainable and ongoing, whether they are 

initiated by governmental, commercial, or private entities. Our aim is to gather information about 

successful initiatives that could serve as inspiring examples for other countries. 

 

If you could kindly provide us with details of such projects, including the project name, a brief 
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description, the target audience, the city where the project is held, and any relevant website or social 

media accounts, it would be greatly appreciated. You can send the information to our email address: 

youthfiap@gmail.com. 

 

3) Youth oriented salons and contests 

The Youth service would like to solicit your collaboration in organizing youth-oriented photography 

salons & contests within your respective countries. Encouraging youth participation in photography 

not only cultivates artistic expression but also fosters a sense of community and belonging. By hosting 

such competitions, we can provide young photographers with invaluable opportunities to showcase 

their talents and connect with like-minded individuals on a global scale. 

 

Furthermore, extending support to clubs and organizations within your country, encourage them to 

incorporate youth categories into their upcoming contests. Your advocacy and assistance in this 

regard will greatly contribute to the growth and development of young photographers worldwide. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Director of the Service, Mr. Ahmed AL Busaidi, at ahmed.fiap@gmail.com. 

 


